
Memorandum: Lord Mayor 
Deputy Lord Mayor 
Elected Members 

Response to Question Without Notice 

QUESTIONS WITHOUT NOTICE RESPONSES - STAFF TIME 
ESTIMATES

Meeting: Finance and Governance Committee Meeting date: 18 February 2020 

Raised by: Lord Mayor Reynolds 

Question: 
Could the General Manager please advise of the approximate cost incurred for staff 
to provide answers to the questions without notice asked at this evening’s Finance 
and Governance Committee meeting? 

Response: 
Some of the questions posed required complex and time-consuming gathering and 
collation of data. 

The approximate cost to provide answers to the questions pertaining to the role of 
the Lord Mayor was $595.00.   

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

N D Heath 
GENERAL MANAGER 
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